
Return books on time

 Our dear readers living in university dormitories! 

 We kindly ask you to return the educational publications to the SPbPU ILC. 

 You can transfer books to the commandant (manager) of the dormitory and then
the books will be written off from your reader’s account. You can check which
books you have on your account in the Issued documents tab. 

 No fee for using books beyond the established period for the period from March 17
till the completion of measures to prevent the spread of coronavirus infection will
be charged. 

 Should you have any questions, you can write a letter indicating the topic “Return
of the books” to valysenko@unilib.spbstu.ru or contact Victoria A. Lysenko at tel. +
79213884955. 

 We hope for your support and understanding.  

  

 Sincerely, SPbPU Information and Library Complex

Дата публикации: 2020.05.12

>>Перейти к новости

>>Перейти ко всем новостям
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